

April 9, 2024

John Agnaaqłuk Lincoln President and CEO NANA Regional Corporation, Inc. 909 W. Ninth Ave Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Mr. Lincoln,

Subject: Request to provide input on the Ambler Access Project (AAP) draft procedures/plans and a formal invitation to participate in the Upcoming Workforce Development Working Group Meeting on June 5.

The Alaska Industrial Development and Export Authority (AIDEA) firmly believes in the power of collaboration and the significant role local knowledge plays in the success of projects. Therefore, AIDEA would like to extend an invitation to you and your team to provide input on the current and future workforce development plan being developed for AAP.

Attached is the current "AAP Workforce Development Plan" that was discussed during the February Workforce Development Working Group (WDWG) meeting. This plan is a "work in progress" based on the workforce development plan for the Red Dog Road. AIDEA respectfully requests review of the plan by your local experts and welcomes your input. The insights of the NANA Regional Corporation will be pivotal in ensuring the AAP procedures align seamlessly with both community needs.

To this end, we cordially invite you to the next WDWG meeting, scheduled for June 5 in Shugnak, AK. Your participation in this meeting would be greatly appreciated as it would provide an invaluable opportunity for us to integrate your insights directly into the project's planning and execution stages. Already, the input provided from the NANA ex-officio representative and NANA leaders for both the SAC and WDWG has been very helpful.

As always, we welcome any immediate input or specific concerns you may wish to address directly. We look forward to collaborating closely with you and your team, ensuring that our project not only meets the responsible resource development goals but does so in a manner that respects and honors the people of the land and landowners.

Sincerely,

Randy Ruaro
Executive Director

Attachment: AAP Workforce Development Plan

CC:

Aaron Shutt, Doyon, Limited



April 9, 2024

John Agnaaqłuk Lincoln President and CEO NANA Regional Corporation, Inc. 909 W. Ninth Ave Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Mr. Lincoln,

Subject: Request to provide input on the Ambler Access Project (AAP) draft procedures/plans and a formal invitation to participate in the upcoming Subsistence Advisory Committee meeting on June 5.

The Alaska Industrial Development and Export Authority (AIDEA) firmly believes in the power of collaboration and the significant role local knowledge plays in the success of projects. Therefore, AIDEA would like to extend an invitation to you and your team to provide input on current and future draft procedures/plans being developed for the AAP.

Attached is the current "Road Operations: Fish, Wildlife, and Security Management Plan" that was adopted during the February Subsistence Advisory Committee (SAC) meeting. This draft plan was distributed for review prior to the February SAC meeting to the members of the SAC (which includes an ex-officio NANA representative) and discussed during the meeting. Please note: this plan is a "work in progress" procedure based on the operations documents for the Red Dog Road. AIDEA respectfully requests review of the plan by your local experts and welcomes your input. The insights of the NANA Regional Corporation will be pivotal in ensuring the AAP procedures align seamlessly with both community needs and environmental stewardship.

To this end, we cordially invite you to the next SAC meeting, scheduled for June 5 in Shugnak, AK. Your participation in this meeting would be greatly appreciated as it would provide an invaluable opportunity for us to integrate your insights directly into the project's planning and execution stages. Already, the input provided by the NANA ex-officio representative and NANA leaders for both the SAC and Workforce Development groups has been very helpful.

As always, we welcome any immediate input or specific concerns you may wish to address directly. We look forward to collaborating closely with you and your team, ensuring that our project not only meets the responsible resource development goals but does so in a manner that respects and honors the people of the land and landowners.

Sincerely,

Randy Ruaro
Executive Director

Attachment: Road Operations: Fish, Wildlife, and Security Management Plan

CC:

Aaron Schutt, Doyon, Limited